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Rider Alert: Effective Monday, May 24, 2021 

• Santa Fe South Capitol and NM 599 Rail Runner Station Shuttles to restore service to connect 

with three morning northbound and three afternoon/evening southbound New Mexico Rail 

Runner Express trains.  

• Northbound Early Morning Purple bus from Albuquerque to resume service. 

• Purple Shuttle to resume service to meet the northbound early morning bus from Albuquerque.  

• Blue, Purple and Orange routes remain slightly modified to connect with the South Capitol 

Station shuttle. 

• Turquoise Route is discontinued. There are no plans to resume the Turquoise Route at this time. 

• A new Mobile Ticketing option is available through Token Transit. https://tokentransit.com/app 

• COVID-19 Precautions and Rules are still in place. 

 

COVID-19 Precautions and Rules 

In order to provide a safe environment for passengers and staff, NMDOT Park and Ride initiated procedures in 

March 2020 which will remain in effect for the duration of the public health crisis until such time as restrictions 

are adjusted by government and/or health officials. Mandatory face coverings, extensive sanitizing of vehicles, 

hand sanitizer stations, vehicle air circulation, and social distancing measures are some of the steps. The 

Transportation Security Administration has extended its requirement for everyone on public transportation to 

wear face masks, regardless of vaccination status. All buses will operate at 25% maximum capacity to maintain 

social distancing recommendations. 

 

To see all of the procedures that have been initiated by NMDOT Park and Ride, please go to this link 

www.nmparkandride.com. 

 

A new Mobile Ticketing option is available and links to the Android and Apple apps are available at: 

https://tokentransit.com/app. 
 

You can still either pay exact fare while you are boarding, obtain a monthly pass in the previous manner via the 

website at www.nmparkandride.com or at the monthly pass vending locations.  

 

We apologize for any inconveniences and thank you for your cooperation in our efforts to keep passengers safe 

and well during the COVID-19 public health emergency. 

 

For the updated Park and Ride schedules please refer to the Park and Ride, website at www.nmparkandride.com 
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